
CUSTOMERS	WITH	A	10	YEAR	PARTS	AND	LABOR	WARRANTY	ON	THE	PURCHASE	OF	AN	HVAC	

UNIT	FROM	SEARS	

	

	

If	you	have	acquired	an	HVAC	unit	from	Sears	after	2007,	this	message	might	be	of	interest	to	

you.	

Following	Sears	bankruptcy,	certain	parts	and	labor	warranties	relative	to	the	purchase	of	an	

HVAC	unit	might	still	be	effective	

EFFECTIVE	

If	you	have	acquired	your	HVAC	unit	in	Quebec	and	after	August	the	15	th	2014,	your	warranty	

is	still	effective	and	will	be	assumed	by	Confort	Expert.	

For	more	information,	call	us	at	one	of	these	numbers	:	

514-940-1057	or	1-855-940-1057	

Or	send	us	an	email	at	the	following	address	info@confortexpert.qc.ca	

NOT	IN	EFFECT	

If	you	have	acquired	your	HVAC	unit	before	August	the	15
th
	2014	or	have	acquired	your	unit	

outside	of	the	province	of	Québec,	unfortunately,	the	labor	portion	of	your	warranty	may	be	

null	considering	that	Sears	assumed	that	portion	of	the	warranty	themselves.	

But	the	warranty	related	to	the	parts	is	still	effective	

Confort	Expert	has	made	contact	with	former	Sears	manufacturers	in	order	to	help	you	have	

access	to	that	warranty.	We	also	have	developed	certain	scenarios	related	to	labor	that	might	

interest	you.	

For	more	information,	call	us	at	one	of	these	numbers	:	

514-940-1057	or	1-855-940-1057	

	

Or	send	us	an	email	at	the	following	address	info@confortexpert.qc.ca	

	

	

Ou	nous	envoyer	un	courriel	à	l’adresse	suivante	info@confortexpert.qc.ca	

	

	

	


